
On a learning adventure together

Snape Primary School

Sarah Gallagher, Headteacher

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE SNAPE COMMUNITY

You are warmly invited to our consultation meeting between
5.30-6pm on Thursday 16th September in the school hall
(which will be well ventilated with windows and doors open).
Come along and hear our hopes for the future of the school
alongside Waveney Valley Academies Trust.  We are hoping to
be working closely with a group of like-minded schools, where
we can share good practice and inspiration, and ensure a
sustainable future for our village school.  You will be able to
ask any questions you might have, and meet the CEO of the
Trust, Jeremy Rowe, and the COO (Chief Operating Officer),
Alison O’Connor. 

Please let us know, via: office@snapeprimary.co.uk whether
you will be attending the meeting, to ensure we have a safe
space for us all. 

Best wishes, 

Sarah Gallagher (Headteacher) and 
Elaine Peasey (Chair of Governors)
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